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Dear Robert,

As the first winds of winter blow across the country, go back in time to the beginning of fall and check out our latest Hoop Shoot story, Fall-ing Into Service. 

Virtual Engagement– Studies show that volunteering and service projects can give both kids and families a sense of purpose and engagement with their communities. What better way to stay connected than with the Service Scorecard! Please continue to share the scorecard with your community, Hoop Shoot alums, and your Lodge.
 
Win a Prize– Want a chance to win some Hoop Shoot swag? Post a picture on social media while completing a service project with #HoopShootServes to be entered into the raffle! If you’re looking for service inspiration, check out the November Service Scorecard!






		Reminder– If you plan to host a contest, you will need to submit your contest date on the Dashboard to receive the printed materials at least one month before your contest date. Packets will be mailed directly to the Lodge on a rolling basis.  






		[image: 🦃]– This year, I’m thankful for our volunteers across the country and your continued dedication to the Hoop Shoot during a difficult year. I wish you all a safe and happy Thanksgiving! 

Please let me know if you have any questions. Stay safe and be well! 






		Best Swishes,

Makenna Cannon
Youth Programs Associate
Elks National Foundation
*****
2750 N Lakeview Ave
Chicago, IL 60614






		P.S. In case you missed it, Episode 2 of our monthly YouTube show, Hoop Shooting the Breeze is up! Tune in to hear from past Hoop Shoot National Finalist and Elks Scholar Jenna Taylor.
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